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 The staff of All Women’s Care is pleased to announce that in accordance with 
New York State regulations effective July 14, 2009, we are now accredited by the 
AAAASF (American Association for Accreditation of Ambulatory Surgery Facilities) to 
perform office-based gynecologic procedures under general anesthesia. At the same time, 
we would like to thank you for your many referrals over the past decade. Our recent 
accreditation will allow us to continue to provide services for your patients for many 
years to come. 
 
 As you know, All Women’s Care is a private office setting where your patients 
will receive confidential, safe medical care surrounded by a compassionate staff. We 
provide first and second trimester surgical procedures as well as medical abortion with 
FDA-approved mifipristone (Mifiprex, RU-486). Patients are seen by appointment only 
and since our inception in 1998, we have become the number one recipient of referrals 
from Planned Parenthood, local physicians and genetic testing centers throughout the 
Long Island area. 
 
 At All Women’s Care our doctors are members of the North Shore Long Island 
Jewish Health System and have been part of the OB/GYN community since 1981. 
We have board-certified gynecologists who have over twenty-five years experience in 
performing first and second trimester terminations of pregnancy and board-certified 
anesthetists who provide general anesthesia. Each patient receives a private counseling 
session, pre-operative lab work and a pre-operative sonogram. All surgical procedures are 
performed under continuous ultrasonic guidance followed by a post-operative sonogram. 
Our recovery room is supervised by physician assistants who are certified in Advanced 
Cardiac Life Support to ensure your patients’ safety. A follow-up examination is 
performed in our office 2-3 weeks after the procedure prior to the patient returning to her 
referring physician for continuing care.  
 
 Our services are provided at a reasonable cost to your patients and most insurance 
plans are accepted. Of course, safety and confidentiality are our primary concerns. We 
are looking forward to assisting you and your patients in the future. If you would like 
additional information please visit our website at www.allwomenscare.com or feel free 
to contact us at (516) 365-1600. 
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